Cato Community Newsletter March 2021

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



Love was definitely in the air at our doughnut Valentine's Day event. The live music by Mr. Ellsworth put us all in a sentimental mood and got many of us up on our feet with some Elvis tunes. I definitely could be taught some moves by Ms. Preslar. The doughnuts were sweet but the company and fun time was even sweeter. Thanks to all who participated.

We now approach the month of luck. So, dust off those leprechaun buckled shoes and go search for your pot of gold at the end of a rainbow. Luck may also be with you by being one of the winners in our drawing or getting a free box of Girl Scout cookies before all are gone. Read below for details and get your shamrock shaking.

Luck isn't needed for kindness, only a caring for others.

- Tammey Thomas 704-825-2946



FREE
Girl Scout Cookies
will be available

in the office on

March 12th





To celebrate, we will be giving away some surprise gifts. Multiple winners will be choosen.

Return entry below by March 12th.

NAME:		
PHONE:		
ADDRESS:		







Helpful Numbers:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792
Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191
Waste Pro: 704-839-7800
Animal Control: 704-866-3300
For Emergencies call 911

211 IS HERE TO HELP YOU



First Day of Spring!

March 20th



Removal Dates

Trash - March 4th, 11th, 18th and 25th **Yard Waste** - March 4th and 18th
Bulk Pickup - April 22nd